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25th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

This week the children have been concentrating on their learning and 

enjoying the pockets of sunshine and rainbows sent our way!  

On Wednesday we welcomed some children and parents who are 

considering joining our school in September for a stay and play session 

in the hall. 

  

Dates for your diary 

 

25th November 2022 PTFA own clothes day donate a £1 

29th November 2022 Individual photos - Fraser 

Photographers in school  

30th November 2022 Preppies Stay and Play 2pm  

8th December 2022 Christmas lunch day book by 

Sunday 27th Nov with Chartwells        

9th December 2022 PTFA Christmas Fair 3pm 

12th December 2022 Hot chocolate and Christmas story 
experience during the school day  

13th December 2022 PTFA Pickle Bottom The Elf visit 

and story during the school day  

14th December 2022 KS1 Christmas play 2-3pm 

15th December 2022 KS2 Carol service in Church 5.30-
6.30pm 
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On Wednesday lunchtime the children spotted this perfect rainbow!  

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated to Children in Need on Friday 18th 

November we raised a fantastic £103.40  
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It was so impressive to spot some of our Year 5 Bronze Ambassadors drawing 

on their training and without any prompting, arranging activities for the 

younger children during their lunch break. 
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On the Christmas Fair day 

The present room will be open and children can purchase gifts for parents at £1 each, 

Teachers and Yr6 students will help them wrap their gifts.  

Thank you to those parents who have already donated gifts for the present room.  

Please send in gifts that you would like to receive as your child may buy it back for 

you! 
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       Best wishes  

P Fearn  

       Mrs Paula Fearn 

 Executive Headteacher  

Using Scratch online we 

created, edited and 

coloured in characters. 

Parker 

We edit animals and 

make them move 

and jump and run 

on Scratch  

Noah  

I loved making a 

really good game 

using Scratch  

Wilson   


